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11th November 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Reception Class 
 

Reception Class & Nursery Forest School Session  
Tuesday, 15th November 2022 

 
On Tuesday, 15th November Reception Class will enjoy a shared learning opportunity with the 
children from St Margaret’s Nursery. We will be working together in our Forest School area 
undertaking a story walk and craft activity. Please could you ensure that your child has the following 
items with them on Tuesday next week. 
 

 Wellington boots/trainers – (if you would like to send in an older pair of trainers please do as 
I can’t guarantee they won’t get a little muddy).  We will be changing in to these before we 
adventure up to forest school. 
 

 Water resistant/water proof/warm coat – being outside for an extended period of time, it 
may get cold and could also potentially start raining.  

 

 Trousers/tights – on days which are a lot colder than normal, I would suggest that trousers 
are worn or tights just for that extra layer of warmth.  

 
At the end of our woodland activity we will have a hot chocolate treat with marshmallows around 
the camp fire. Please let the school office know by 9am on Tuesday, 15th November if you would 
prefer your child not to have these.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

E. Owen 
 

Miss E Owen 
Reception Class Teacher 
 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


